
25 September 2018 

Hokkaido Tourist Information Center in Tanukikoji 

Center Manager Tomura Gentai 

 

Introducing Tanukikoji Sapporo’s New Performance,「笑（Show）in Japan」! 

 

As always, thank you for using the Hokkaido Tourist Information Center in 

Tanukikoji. We want express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the 2018 

Hokkaido Eastern Iburi earthquake. 

Now, starting from September 21st, we will be exhibiting a new show in Tanukikoji, 

Sapporo,「笑（Show） in Japan」. While it is aimed at those visiting Japan from abroad, 

it is also perfectly understandable to Japanese people. In the hope of bringing this show 

to the people of Hokkaido so that they can laugh and enjoy themselves, each day of the 

performance the first 50 attendants to arrive will get in free of charge.  

A summary of the event details is given below. 

 

Event Summary 

Performance Dates: 9/27, 9/28, 9/29, 9/30, 10/1, 10/4, 10/6, 10/7, 10/8, 10/9, 10/11, 10/12 

Time: Doors open at 20:00, performance begins at 20:30 and lasts roughly one hour 

Intended Audience: Those not living in Hokkaido 

※ As stated above, the first 50 attendants each performance get in free. 

To reserve, please call the Hokkaido Tourist Information Center any day from 14:00 to 

21:30. When reserving, please provide your name, phone number, and address. 

Location: BFH Hall (Minami 3-jo Nishi 5-chome, Chuo-ku, Sapporo Plaza 2・5 Floor B1)  

 


